
𝗧𝗘𝗦𝗧𝗜𝗠𝗢𝗡𝗬 𝗦𝗔𝗠𝗣𝗟𝗘 / 𝗘𝗧𝗜𝗤𝗨𝗘𝗧𝗧𝗘: 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 

My name is Jeff Rogers and I father working from home while my wife is an essential worker, I support 

House Bill 248 is because my wife and I do not feel that the vaccine is safe enough. In my wife’s case she 

is required to wear a mask work since she feels this way. This is showing everyone that she comes in 

contact with her decision not to get the vaccine which is discriminatory and singling her our amongst her 

patrons and peers.  My son will also be attending first grade in the Fall and I fear the same ridicule may 

fall upon him. 

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House 

Bill 248. 

Sincerely,  

Jeff Rogers 


